
Gurnee	Fire	Department	
	“Special,	Emergency	Blood	Drive”	

Saturday	January	24,	2015	
9:00a.m.	–	3:00	p.m.	

	
Blood	supplies	are	low	due	to	subzero	temps	and	the	holidays!	

	

A	Special	Raffle	will	be	held	for	all	donors!	

Every	two	seconds,	someone	needs	blood.	Each	year,	4.5	million	
Americans	would	die	without	life‐saving	blood	transfusions!		

Over	1,000	pints	are	needed	daily	in	the	Chicago	area!	

Join	us	January	24th	from	9:00a.m.	–	3:00	p.m.	at	Gurnee	Fire	Station	#2		
(6581	Dada	Drive).	Walk	in	donations	are	welcome!		This	is	a	critical	
time	with	the	weather	we’ve	experienced	so	the	fire	service	around	
Chicago	is	adding	drives	to	assist	with	critical	shortages	of	blood.	

	
Our	goal	is	to	provide	100(+)	units	of	blood	at	this	drive	
to	raise	the	awareness	of	the	necessity	for	donations!	

	
Advance reservations are welcome: lifesource.org or (877) 543‐3768 (code G110) 
	 	

	*Ask	about	ALYX	donations.	It	takes	only	a	little	longer	but	provides		
2X	the	donation	and	is	immediately	available	for	a	needy	patient.	

	

Please	ask	co‐workers,	family,	friends,	students,	etc.	to	donate	too.			
Together	we	can	Brighten	Lives	in	our	Community!	

	
If	you	can’t	donate,	please	help	by	sending	this	to	
10	friends	in	the	area	to	help	us	spread	the	word!	

	
Thank you for your support! ‐ Chief Fred N. Friedl & Lt. David Douglass – Gurnee Fire Department 


